MOPACA

MIDWEST ALPACA OWNERS
AND BREEDERS ASSOCIATION

Membership Review and Renew!

Hello, MOPACA members,

Summer weather has arrived and as of June 1 we have started another year of
MOPACA membership. To make your renewal easier, we have attached the
membership form to this email and linked it automatically here. Please fill out
and return with your payment if you haven't already done so. The form has the
address/contact information.

Your leadership team (Directors and Officers) is continuing to work on our new
website and looking forward to find changes that are necessary to grow the
benefits and membership. We are still updating content from the old website
and uploading our past minutes and financial reports in the restricted portion of
the new website. If you see information that should be updated, please let us
know! You will need your individual log-on and password to access the
restricted information. Contact our admin, Gwen WOlff, if you need assistance
with logon access. We are also reviewing our organizational structure and
administration manual as we prepare for our annual elections and will follow-up
on that subject by mid-summer.

We would love to have more participation and ideas for several key areas! This
is a volunteer organization and without contributions from everyone we struggle
to make progress on key items in a timely manner. If you are not interested in
leading a committee, we still welcome any and all support of time and ideas.

Finally, if you know of anyone that is a new alpaca owner or even a past
member, please forward this invite to them. If we don't currently offer a benefit
that would enhance the membership, we want to hear about it! If you would
like to speak to anyone on the leadership team, our contact info is now updated
on the web here (insert a link to officers page) or you may contact me at
Nueva.Dia@gmail.com

Thanks!
Theresa Kaiser
Senior Board Member

P.S. Don't forget Fiber "U" July 9-10! Registration is open NOW!

Our Summer Meeting will be on Saturday, July 9 at 5:15
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